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UNAPPROVED MINUTES 

Earlham City Council 

Human Resources Committee 

May 23, 2022 

 

The Earlham Human Resources Committee of the Earlham City Council met on Monday, May 23, 2022, at 

Earlham City Hall.  Chairperson Nelsen called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  The following answered roll:  

Fredericksen, Mudge, Nelsen.  Also present Mayor Lillie, and Clerk Hibbs. 

 

1. Approval of agenda 

Motion by Mudge, second by Frederiksen, to approved agenda 

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes. 

 

2. Discussion and possible recommendation on wages for full-time and part-time employees for FY2023. 

Hibbs stated she budgeted for 6%, since at the time of the budget the COLA was at 5.98%.  She presented 

figures for both 5% and 6%.  She presented information on what some of the surrounding cities of similar 

size were approving for wage increases. Following discussion, Committee agreed to recommend a 6% raise 

for full-time employees; Amsden and Stringham will receive 7%.   

 

3. Adjourn 

Motion by Fredericksen, second by Mudge, to adjourn. 

Roll:  Ayes – unanimous.  Motion passes. 

 

 Being there was no further business, meeting adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

      _______________________________________  

      Tim Nelsen, Chairperson 

 

 

 

Attest:  _______________________________  

 Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk 


